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22 May 2012
Dear «Title» «Surname»
	TERMS AND CONDITIONS


UNISON has been negotiating on your behalf to try to change the proposals for terms and conditions.  Due to the massive no vote at the first ballot the Council have come up with a new set of revised proposals.

UNISON believes this currently is the best that can be achieved through negotiation.  Some people still stand to lose significant income but there are proposals that lessen those losses and protect the lower paid.

One big positive is the adoption of the Scottish Living Wage, which means that all Council employees will earn £7.20 or more.

The Council have withdrawn the removal of the Salary Protection/Cash Conversion proposal meaning staff will retain 1 year’s protection should their salary go down as a result of a review.

Regrading requests will be allowed to progress.

The proposals for payments for atypical Working Patterns have been changed.

Shift allowance is still proposed to be removed, which is a big loss to some staff but the Council is proposing to offer a buy out of this allowance to help ease the burden.

Overtime will continue to be paid at time + ½ but after 40hrs.

Night and Weekend Working will attract an extra £3.30 per hour.

Unsocial Hours Working will attract and extra £1.10 per hour.

Although these proposals are less than current allowances they do show a marked improvement on previous proposals.

Excess travel payments will be for 2 years, should your place of work be moved.

The proposals for mileage allowance at 45ppm is unchanged with the removal of the lump sum.

Public holiday proposals are unchanged with double-time paid or day off in lieu.

During Sickness or Absence no enhancements will be paid.

UNISON has consulted other colleagues in Councils throughout Scotland to ascertain their terms and conditions and we believe those proposed are similar to most although not the best or worst.

These proposals do see some people losing significant money but negotiations have concluded.  It is time to ask your opinion on what it means for you, on whether you are willing and able to take further action.
Yours sincerely


	General Secretary  Dave Prentis  Deputy General Secretary  Keith Sonnet



